
In addition to Fair-to-Fork, there are many Wyoming Hunger Initiative programs, campaigns, and events that benefit those 
in need in Wyoming. None of this could be accomplished without the efforts of statewide anti-hunger organizations and the 
generosity of our sponsors, volunteers, and donors.

Together, we can end hunger in Wyoming.   nohungerwyo.org

WYOMING HUNGER INITIATIVE
5001 Central Ave, Cheyenne WY 82009  •  (307) 777-7398
Wyoming Hunger Initiative is the official initiative of First Lady Jennie Gordon and is governed by the Board of Directors 
of the Wyoming Governor’s Residence Foundation, a registered 501(c)3 nonprofit organization.

Think a hog can’t change the world. 
Think again.

•	 Fair to Fork was launched under the Food from the Farm + Ranch 
banner to utilize Wyoming resources to support local anti-hunger 
organizations statewide.

•	 Sources of high-quality protein are notoriously expensive and 
difficult to procure for local anti-hunger organizations. 

•	 In partnership with University of Wyoming Extension, 4-H, and FFA,  
Fair to Fork will purchase one hog—those not sold at the junior 
livestock sales—from every county in Wyoming, through a lottery 
selection. 

•	 Wyoming Hunger Initiative will purchase the pig for $750, ensure 
the meat is processed by a USDA or state-inspected participating 
facility, and then coordinate with the 4-H or FFA member to donate 
it to a local anti-hunger organization in the county of origin. 

•	 Selected participants are honored with a plaque at the Swine Show 
at the Wyoming State Fair each year by Governor Gordon and First 
Lady Jennie. They are also invited to ride in the parade wagon at the 
Wyoming State Fair.  

•	 How can I help? Spread the word to your local community about 
this opportunity to support local anti-hunger organizations and 
youth development.

•	 Visit nohungerwyo.org/fair-to-fork

Scan to learn more 
about Wyoming 
Hunger Initiative’s  
Fair-to-Fork program.
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